
 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored by the Greater Port Washington Kiwanis Club 

Supported by Port Washington and Saukville Police and Fire Departments 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 When your child enters kindergarten this fall, he/she will experience many new adventures.  To 

help children make safe and positive choices, the Greater Port Washington Kiwanis Club, in conjunction 

with the Port Washington and Saukville Police and Fire Departments, will be offering the Safety Town 

Program to all children who will be entering kindergarten in the fall of 2018. 

 

 Safety Town is a nationally recognized program, which teaches young school aged children a 

variety of safety issues.  Some of the safety issues the children will be learning are: 

 

Poisons, fire safety, street crossing, sidewalk safety, railroad crossings, traffic signs/signals,  

bus safety, strangers, seat belts, car safety, playground safety, bike safety, personal 

identification, and the helping role of police personnel. 

 

 We want to help our children develop good safety habits which will guide them in making safe and 

responsible decisions throughout their lives. Children are required to attend every day for the 10 day 

program. 

The Safety Town sessions are being offered at the following times:  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Cindy Zozak, Program Coordinator  Brad LeDuc, Director 

       Email: leducfam@sbcglobal.net 

       Phone:  262-284-0735 

       Website:  www.portkiwanis.net 

 

 
The information provided is not sponsored or endorsed by the school district or its personnel. 

 
 

Port Washington/Saukville 

SAFETY TOWN 2018 

LOCATION: Dunwiddie Elementary School   

  1243 W. Lincoln Avenue   *If your child will be attending the 

  Port Washington, WI  53074  Community Learning Center (CLC), 

DATES: June 4-15, 2018 M. thru F.   CLC will assist in bringing your child 

FEE:  $35.00     to and from the program. 

TIMES: 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.  OR 

  10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

http://www.portkiwanis.net/


Port Washington/Saukville 

SAFETY TOWN REGISTRATION FORM 
June 4-15, 2018 
Sponsored by the Greater Port Washington Kiwanis Club 

Supported by Port Washington and Saukville Police and Fire Departments 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________Date of birth _________ 

 

Session choice (circle one):     1st    8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.     OR    2nd    10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 

Does this child attend Community Learning Center (CLC):  YES  NO 

 

School attending in the fall: ________________________________________________ 

 

T Shirt size:  (Youth Size  __Small (6-8)  __Medium (10-12) __Large (14-16) __X Large (18-26) 

 

Home Address: _______________________________________________________ 

 

City:   ________________________________ZIP CODE: _______________ 

 

Phone:  (Your child will be trying to learn this number)    __________________________________ 

 

Other phone numbers to reach you at:  _________________________________________ 

 

Parent or Guardian Names:__________________________________________________ 

 

Email address: ______________________________ 

 

Other contact (in case of an emergency and parent cannot be reached): 

 

Name: ___________________________________ Phone:   ________________________ 

 

Relationship:  _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Family Doctor: _________________________________Phone:  __________________ 

 

Office Location: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Medical conditions/allergies: _______________________________________________ 

Any special information you think we need to know to work with your child: 

 

 



 

Field Trip Permission Slip and Release for Publicity  

Safety Town, June 4-15, 2018 

 
I   do  /  do not  (circle one)  give permission for my son/daughter to take a field trip 

 

 

I   do   /  do not  (circle one) give permission for my child’s photo to be included in publicity  

 

 

_________________________________________   Date:  ______________________ 

Parent Signature 

 

 

 

 Please sign up early, as enrollment is limited.  The sessions will be filled on a first 

come, first served basis.  Each session will be closed after 30 children have enrolled.  

Children will be grouped into six groups of five children.  

 

 Each group has a teacher aide to assist the teacher. 

 

 We will notify you as soon as possible if your session is not available. 

An email confirming/reminding you of your session choice will be sent out in May. 

 

 The payment for the program is due with the registration form.   

 Make checks payable to P.W. Kiwanis Safety Town. 

 

 If you have any further questions, please call Brad LeDuc at 262-284-0735 

 

 PLEASE SEND YOUR REGISTRATION FORM AND FEE of $35 TO: 

       P.W. Kiwanis Safety Town, %Brad LeDuc,  

      412 Summit Drive, Port Washington, WI  53074 

 

 FOR UPDATES SEE OUR WEB PAGE AT: www.portkiwanis.net or at  
pwssafetytown.weebly.com 

 

http://www.portkiwanis.net/
http://pwssafetytown.weebly.com/

